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Thomas greets San Francisco commuters 

DART settles World Series bet with BART 

Customers of California's Bay Area Rapid Transit (BART) were greeted Monday morning with a 
familiar song coming from an unfamiliar voice. 
 
To settle a bet made between BART and DART, DART President/Executive Director Gary Thomas 
met customers at BART's Embarcadero Station dressed in a San Francisco Giants jersey and hat 
and passed out a special commemorative cookie called a "Texas Gem." He also had to sing "I left 
my heart in San Francisco" to help pay the debt. Southwest Airlines provided the quick trip and 
Thomas used the opportunity to thank customers for riding and encourage transit use. 
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Thomas' musical performance was backed by the St. Mary's Drum and Bugle Corps, based in the 
Bay area, and, when he could get them to join in, BART customers.  
 
"There's always next year," Thomas reminded BART customers. 
 
"Today we're celebrating the Giants' win of the Win of the World Series, and we're celebrating all the 
people who ride BART and DART everyday," Thomas said. "Everybody here's been a great sport 
about it." 
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